TD invites tenders for providing
telecommunication services for traffic
control system

The Transport Department (TD) today (December 31) invited tenders for a
contract on telecommunication services for the area traffic control system
for Kowloon, Tsuen Wan, Sha Tin and Tseung Kwan O (Contract No. TD 65/2020).

The service period of this contract will be from June 2021 to May 2026.
The contract mainly includes provision of telecommunication links for the
transmission of traffic light control signals between 202 on-street traffic
light junctions and various traffic control centres.

Interested contractors can obtain the tender documents and other
particulars from the Traffic Control Division, Transport Department, 14/F,
West Kowloon Government Offices (South Tower), 11 Hoi Ting Road, Yau Ma Tei,
Kowloon.

Tenders should be placed in the Government Logistics Department Tender
Box situated on G/F, North Point Government Offices, 333 Java Road, North
Point, Hong Kong. Submission of tenders will be closed at noon on February
11, 2021 (Thursday).

For enquiries, please call 3842 6137.
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